Rosenberg Corey

From: Diane Busald <dbusald@charter.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:04 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

| am writing today to urge you to VOTE NO on HB 2004-A because it will be bad for business and won't create more
housing. In fact it will create more of a shortage because it'll disincentivize prospective real estate investors like myself
from buying or building rental property in Oregon. I'll take my investment dollars to a different state!

Sincerely,

Diane Busald
Grants Pass, Oregon
541-441-8481

Sent from my iPhone



